
From: Sean Westenhofer
To: Angie Wiese; David Hoban; Marcia Moermond; Steve Magner; Richard Kedrowski; Lisa Martin; Mai Vang; Joanna

Zimny; Lori Goulet; Hoang Phan
Subject: 973 Front Ave - Interior/Exterior Inspection
Date: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 10:28:56 AM

To All,
 
She called at 8:03 am yesterday to ask about rescheduling the 12/30 1pm appointment because she
was out of town on a family emergency. I told her I could do 1pm on 12/31. I called Amber at 10:20
am this morning to verify that we were still meeting for today’s rescheduled appointment. She
stated she didn’t feel good, sounded on the phone like she was sleeping when she answered, and
said she understood we needed to do the appointment, as well as stating that she knows she
wouldn’t have all the repairs completed at that time. I told her that yes, we do need to inspect the
property, but if she is sick that we can do Thursday 1-2-2025 at 1pm so that she has a chance to feel
better. She said she was ok with that.
 
Sean
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